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Dear Mr Collier 

I write with reference to correspondence from Ms Laura Ives Hicks, Committee Clerk 
dated 27 June 2024, regarding the uncorrected transcript of evidence provided by the 
Department of Jobs, Tourism, Science and Innovation (JTSI) to its 2024-25 Budget 
Estimates Hearing on 26 June 2024. 

Following review of the transcript, I provide the following correction to the Committee: 

On page 10 of the transcript, Mrs Stephanie Underwood advised JTSI holds four-year 
contracts with each of the four regional tourism organisations, with the current 
contracts ending in June 2025. 

I confirm that the current contracts end in June 2026. 

I thank the committee for the opportunity to make the correction. 

Yours sincerely 

Linda Dawson 
A/DIRECTOR GENERAL 

2 July 2024 

Level 11, 1 William Street Perth Western Australia 6000 

Telephone +61 8 6277 3000 

www.jtsi.wa.gov.au 

ABN 90 199 516 864 


